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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 2:26 PM
To: 'Carol Saul'
Subject: RE: Gulf Power

Good afternoon Ms. Saul, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Carol Saul [mailto:cbsaul1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 2:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Gulf Power 
 
I'm on permanent disability & unable to make the meetings about the proposed rate increase by Gulf 
Power.  While I understand increasing with inflation, those of us living on SS/Disability as our only 
means of income have an extremely hard time being able to pay any more than that.  With only a 2% 
increase in our checks, trying to pay all utilities, car, mortgage & then have money for groceries, we 
typically either don't have it or are living check to check.  If everyone raised by inflation at the same 
time, we'd all be forced to either give up our homes, cars, insurance, medicines, eat less...  But to 
want an increase over & above inflation just isn't fair to anyone, especially those of us on fixed 
incomes.  I, for one, strongly urge you to vote against this proposed raise hike.  Think of your own 
parents or someone you personally know on a fixed income.  And if it's approved, you'll then wonder 
why more & more people are homeless & living on the streets.  Please be fair to all of us! 
  
Carol Saul 
6320 Summer Lakes Ln. 
Pcola., FL  32504 
850-332-5516 (Home/Fax) 
513-478-7828 (Cell) 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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DOCUMENT NO. 00695-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Carol Saul <cbsaul1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2017 2:26 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: Re: Gulf Power

I forgot to include the docket #160186 in my original email. 
  
 
 

On Friday, January 20, 2017 1:24 PM, Carol Saul <cbsaul1@yahoo.com> wrote: 
 

I'm on permanent disability & unable to make the meetings about the proposed rate increase by Gulf 
Power.  While I understand increasing with inflation, those of us living on SS/Disability as our only 
means of income have an extremely hard time being able to pay any more than that.  With only a 2% 
increase in our checks, trying to pay all utilities, car, mortgage & then have money for groceries, we 
typically either don't have it or are living check to check.  If everyone raised by inflation at the same 
time, we'd all be forced to either give up our homes, cars, insurance, medicines, eat less...  But to 
want an increase over & above inflation just isn't fair to anyone, especially those of us on fixed 
incomes.  I, for one, strongly urge you to vote against this proposed raise hike.  Think of your own 
parents or someone you personally know on a fixed income.  And if it's approved, you'll then wonder 
why more & more people are homeless & living on the streets.  Please be fair to all of us! 
  
Carol Saul 
6320 Summer Lakes Ln. 
Pcola., FL  32504 
850-332-5516 (Home/Fax) 
513-478-7828 (Cell) 
 




